
  

Hi All, 
Having reached the halfway point of the year it was a great time to reflect on how much we have 
achieved in the past 6 months, but also how much we have to look forward to. 

Wind Down Thursday with NJLD – watching the footy & Park Run! 

In June, we got together at the Kilpin to watch the football for the Euros, enjoying a great 
performance for Denmark ‘v’ England.   
 

    

We also had our first ever ‘NJLD Do Park Run’ event.  Despite the rain we still had a reasonable 
turn out of dedicated runners.  Have a look for our Strava page and join us for our next excursion! 

The Summer Soiree 

Coming up in the next few weeks we have the fabulous Summer Soiree.  This year we are hosting 

this alongside RICS, at Holme Pierrepoint Hall on Friday 19th July.  We have just released a few more 

tickets so there is still time for you to contact us to secure a place! 

 

Tickets are £35 for members and £40 for non-members and are expected to sell out so act fast. If 

you would like to sign up please contact our Ball Representatives Ella Bremner and Emily Graham – 

Ella.Bremner@Freeths.co.uk and Emily.Graham@Freeths.co.uk. 
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Sports Day 2024 

We also have our annual sports day on Thursday 8th August – round up your friends and colleagues 
and get signed up for some old school fun.  I know the Browne Jacobson team will be out in full 
force to defend their title. 

There are some great events in the pipeline too, sports day, bowling, cocktail making, and a ghost 
walk to name a few! 
 

Membership and sponsorship 

Finally, for those that are not yet a member, membership 

for the remainder of the NJLD year is now being offered 

at a discounted rate.  

 

If you would like to sign up, please contact our 

Membership Secretary: 

 Joe Collis – Joseph.Collis@nelsonslaw.co.uk  

 

Please check your emails and social media for more 

event details. If you have any queries, you can contact 

me at ella.royle@brownejacobson.com. 
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We look forward to the upcoming events and seeing you all soon. 

We can be found on LinkedIn and Instagram @nottinghamshirejld. 

Warm regards, 

 

              Ella Royle – Chair of NJLD 

If your firm, chamber or company has placement students, Paralegals, Pupil Barristers, Trainees or newly 

qualified Solicitors / recently called Barristers (up to 5 years PQE/BPTC) then consider the benefits that the 

NJLD's educational, professional, social and sporting networks can offer them. For further information please 

see the NJLD Webpage or email membership secretary, Joe at :joseph.collis@nelsonslaw.co.uk. 
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